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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 13TH DECEMBER 2005 

Question NO.10 
Lower Dodder Road Arch
QUESTION:   Councillor A. White
“To ask the Manager what if any attention the Parks Department pays to the green area surrounding the arch situated at Lower Dodder Road as it would appear that the area requires to be cleaned up and maintained consistent with preserving and enhancing the arch itself, which is an important landmark historically?”

REPLY:

This area is maintained as part of the Parks Department’s seasonal grass cutting programme. Litter picking and weed control are periodically undertaken as necessary.  
